
SCOTT, FORESMAN
and Company

May 25, 1972

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for sending us the following selection:

2 b/w photographs showing Indians exhibiting pottery ware.

We are very sorry but they came too late for consideration.

We are sorry that we were not able to make use of 
them. We are, therefore, returning them herewith.

Sincerely,

Barbara Frankel 
Picture Editor

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 
87501
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